
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 19, 2008 
 
Dalton McGuinty, Premier 
Legislative Building 
Queen’s Park 
Toronto, ON M7A 1A1 
 

Letter of Appreciation 
 
The Hamilton Chamber of Commerce would like to graciously thank the McGuinty 
government for the 48-million dollars that the City of Hamilton will receive for 
infrastructure funding. 
 
We thank you for recognizing Hamilton’s needs and appreciate your dedication to 
helping our city move forward to once again becoming a viable and thriving economic 
entity.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Tyler MacLeod,  
President, Hamilton Chamber of Commerce 
 
CC: 
Sophia Aggelonitis - saggelonitis@cogeco.ca 
Andrea Horwath - ahorwath-co@ndp.on.ca 
Ted McMeekin - tmcmeekin.mpp.co@liberal.ola.org 
Paul Miller - paulmiller@ontariondp.com 
Tim Hudak - tim@timhudak.ca 
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